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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH 

Danl1el P. Mallo), 
Governor 

Jewel Mullen, M.D., M.P.H., M.I~A. Nancy Wyman Commissioner Lt. Governo.r 

December 5th
, 2012 

Dennis Lawyer 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Via E-mail 


Dear Mr. Lawyer: 

I am writing to ask about a modification of our license (06-27895-03). The purpose of the proposed 
modification is to correct a typographical error in amendmentthree ofour license. 

In my letter to you of April 10th
, 2012, I stated that our new labOI:atory facility was located at 325 West 

Street, Rocky Hill CT. This is not correct. The correct address is 395 West Street, Rocky Hill CT. 

Thank you, and please start the amendment process for us. 

Regards, 

&uc0b~ 
Toxicologist & RSO 

Environmental He'alth 


Phone: (860) 509-8000. Fax: (860) 509-7184. VP: (860) 899-1611 

410 Capitol Avenue, P.O. Box 340308 


Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308 
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